
OUR KIDS, OUR FUTURE

Are you ready for the next step in your career?
The Department for Child Protection (DCP) is 
committed to maintaining a strong and diverse 
Aboriginal workforce.

Our Aboriginal Employment and Learning 
Strategy seeks to attract and retain 
Aboriginal staff in a variety of roles across the 
organisation.

DCP prides itself on being a learning 
organisation, and offers a wide range of career 
paths in both Perth and regional areas of WA.

As well as having a number of suitable 
positions currently available, we have also 
implemented an Aboriginal recruitment 
register.

By signing up to the register you will be notified 
of any future positions that come up, as well 
as be kept up to date with other relevant 
information.

For further information on Aboriginal 
recruitment and to sign up for the 
Aboriginal recruitment register visit 
www.dcp.wa.gov.au or telephone  
1800 622 258.

For current employment vacancies visit  
www.jobs.wa.gov.au and search ‘child 
protection’. 

*Aboriginality is a genuine qualification for some positions within DCP as per section 50 (d) of the Equal Opportunity Act 1984. 
However, we encourage Aboriginal people to apply for any position where you think you have the relevant skills and experience.


